
Transportation of kids from Weber City 
Elementary to the Boys & Girls Club of 
Greater Kingsport is now available.

The Club is located at 1 Positive Place, Kingsport TN.

Our organization understands the importance of parents having 
access to reliable after school care for their kids where they can 
feel safe and be cared for. 
It has come to our attention that many parents whose kids 
attend Weber City Elementary, as well as other elementary 
schools in Scott County, are in need of an after school care 
provider due to the recent closure of another provider.

We are excited to partner with Weber City Elementary to 
provide transportation from the elementary school to our 
Kingsport Club for after school care Monday-Friday until 
7:00 pm.

At this current time, we will only pick students up at Weber City 
Elementary. Any kids in grades K-5, who can get dropped off at 
Weber City Elementary, are eligible to be picked up and taken to 
our Boys & Girls Club. 

Availability is on a first come, first served basis. We are 
providing this service to parents as quickly as we can and we ask 
that you give us grace as we make adjustments and changes to 
accommodate as many kids as possible.

If you have additional questions about pricing or logistics please 
contact our CEO.
Jessica Poore- (423)-534-9513 OR jessicap@kbgc.org

PRICING INFORMATION
•	One-Time $25 Yearly Membership Fee 

per child is due upon registration.

•	Yearly Membership for this year ends 
on December 31, 2023.

•	$15 Weekly Charge per child through 
the end of the year.

If you continue to utilize our services in 2024, we will 
transition to a One-Time $50 Yearly Membership Fee 
per child but there will be NO weekly charges.

WHAT’S INCLUDED?
•	 Transportation to the Boys & Girls Club of Greater 

Kingsport from Weber City Elementary. 
We will follow the bell schedule and will pick up kids during the 
3:20 pm Dismissal for Buses.

•	 A snack and a 5:00 pm warm meal provided to every kid

•	 Time for kids to do homework and school assignments

•	 Fun & engaging games, crafts, and STEM activities

•	 Peace of mind for parents knowing their kid has a safe 
space to have fun!

To register your kids, please visit our website by 
scanning the QR Code above OR visiting kbgc.org/
myclubhub-portal

Questions about the MyClub Hub Portal registration? Contact 
Lauren Green at laureng@kbgc.org or (423)-435-0574
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